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Mark those calendars! 

 

 

 

Pot Luck Dinner– Saturday, Nov. 11 at 6 pm 

  Bring a dish to share 

  Bring your own libations 

  DJ Lenny will provide music for dancing 

 

Christmas Tree Lighting Ceremony–  

  Saturday, Dec. 2 at 6 pm 

  Wine, soda, and light snacks 

  Music by Kaleidoscope– a Sweet Adeline’s 
acapella group 

  Bring an ornament with your family name 
and year you joined Westminster to help decorate 
the tree 

Christmas Caroling– Saturday, December 16 

 



Note from Compliance Committee 

  

The holidays are soon upon us.  Normal and cus-
tomary holidays decorations and lighting are al-
lowed without ARC approval.   Please just ensure 
your decorations do not disturb other Owners or 
occupants.  The decorations can be installed 30 
days before the holiday and should be removed 
within 15 days following the holiday.  Exceptions 
may be submitted to ARC for consideration 

BINGO has returned.  Join in on the fun every 
Monday evening at 7 pm in the Billiards Room 

 



Christmas for the Guards is back!!  Last year 
many of you showed your appreciation of the 
work our guards do for all of us.  The Guards 
received gift cards and food for Christmas and 
New Years’ days at the guard house because of 
your generosity.  IF you are interested in do-
nating again, please stop by the Westminster 
Community Office to see Paul or Jessica OR 
contact Betsy Rosser at bross-
er@brockport.edu.  Let’s make it a special holi-
day time for our Guards!!! 





CELEBRATION OF LIFE 

FOR 

KEITH  KRUEGER 

Sunday, November 12, 2017 

1pm- 3pm 
At  

Westminster Club House 

Let’s all get together and Laugh, Love & 

Remember 

Our good friend  

Keith 
Keith always said, it takes a real man to 

wear pink 

So, let’s all wear Pink 





It’s that time of year again!   

It’s mulch time!   

 



Happy Veteran’s Day– November 11 

The Crier is your newsletter.  IF you have a new 
neighbor, please have them e mail the crier so they 
can be added  to our listing.  IF you have moved 
and no longer wish to receive the Crier, please e 
mail the Crier to be taken off the list. 

Please forward items or pictures to westminster-
crier@gmail.com at least 2 weeks ahead of time 
for publication.  This address is just for submit-
ting items to the crier.  Concerns about infor-
mation appearing in the crier should be addressed 
at the office.   

The next Crier will be published the week of  

November 14.   


